
 

 

HPHC DMV: No In-person Service this Sunday Due to COVID-19 Infections 
 
Achille Acolatse 
August 28, 2021 
 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters  
 

We would like to inform you that there have been a couple positive 
COVID-19 cases diagnosed within some of our community members 
within the past week. We are working with the individuals involved to 
contact trace and encourage further testing to help ensure our community 
members remain safe and healthy.  
 

While we do not know for certain, it is possible there could have been some 
level of COVID-19 exposure at our in-person services last Sunday August 
22nd.  
 

Out of an abundance of caution and concern, our Sub-Regional, Capital 
HPHC, and Council leadership teams have decided to suspend in-person 
services this Sunday August 29th including the scheduled “BAND 
DAY”.  
 

We will assess the situation this week with the expectation that in-person 
services will resume the following Sunday September 5th.  
We further want to encourage any individuals that attended Sunday 
Service last Sunday, who may be experiencing symptoms or are concerned 
about the potential exposure, to please get tested. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. We send Heaven’s 
blessings to you and your families. 
       
Sincerely,  
--Pastor Achille Acolatse 
 

 

  

  

 

 

Online at GivingFuel: 
hsa.givingfuel,com/washington-family-church  
 

Perhaps, you can also add the steps to make a donation by 
Text To Give # 202-816-4632  

 

how to use text to give click here!  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Visit our members only facebook group to see the 
latest posts  
 

Visit our HPHC-DMV facebook page:  
www,facebook,com/CapitalHPHC 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Community Calendar 

  

 

Our Website is still being built, so be patient. Our Calendar of events is 
updated: * Never miss any action in our community.  

   

 

  

 


